Representative Chris Tuck

House Majority Leader

‘ Alaska State Legislature District 23 - Representing Dimond Estates, Foxridge, Taku,
Campbell, Northwood and Windemere

MEMORANDUM
April 12, 2018

TO: Senator Anna Mackinnon
Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee

Senator Lyman Hoffman
Co-Chair, Senate Finance Committee

FROM: Rep. Chris Tuck Y
House Majority Leader /

SUBJ: Memo of Changes for House Bill 233

The House adopted an amendment on the floor which added national accredited education
programs eligible for the education tax credit. In addition, the amendment fixed a drafting error.

The House Finance Committee adopted an amendment to remove intercollegiate sports
tournament as an allowable tax credit under this program.
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